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Dear parents/carers, 

 

This week we will be setting up ‘Evidence Me’ to share some of your children’s amazing learning at 

school.  

For a number of years now we have used Evidence me as an online learning journey system. This is an 

electronic platform where we can record observations on your child’s learning which makes up their 

learning journey. This is a really important part of your child’s development across the year and makes 

up a lovely reflection of all the learning that is taking place in Foundation 1 and 2.  

Each child has an individual account which their observations are added to.  As part of this you will 

have your own account where you can send some of your child’s WOW moments to your class teacher 

and we can share some of their fantastic new learning with you via email.  These images will only be 

shared with you and will not go to other parents.  

Safeguarding is very important to us and in order for us to use this service we must ask all parents / 

carers to follow the rules outlines below:  

• Any photos sent to you must not be shared on social media sites.  

• Any photos sent to you must not be shared with other people through messaging services.  

. 

Any breach of these rules will result in this service being revoked.  

 If you do not wish your child to take part in this please let your child’s class teacher know.  

If you have any further questions please speak to a member of staff.  

Miss Scales & the Foundation Team 
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